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Marathon Success for a Great Cause 
Miss Barton, along with her family, proudly raised 
£1,600 for Birmingham Children’s Hospital by taking 
part in the Manchester Marathon. After dedicating a 

year to training, she completed the 26-mile course in an 
impressive 4 hours and 24 minutes. A huge well done 
to Miss Barton and her family for their incredible effort 

and generosity! 

Staff Updates 
We’re delighted to welcome back Mrs Long as she 

returns from maternity leave to start her role as 
Deputy Headteacher. We’re also excited to extend a 

warm welcome to Miss Morris, who joins our 
leadership team as our new Assistant Headteacher. We 
look forward to the positive impact both will continue 

to have on our school community.





EYFS Enjoy a Special Visit from British Transport Police 
Our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) children were thrilled to 
welcome visitors from the British Transport Police this week. The 

officers spoke to the children about how they help keep people safe 
on trains and at stations, and answered lots of enthusiastic 

questions. The highlight of the visit was getting to explore a real 
police van—complete with flashing lights and sirens! Children also 

had the chance to try on police uniforms and role-play as officers. It 
was a fantastic hands-on learning experience that sparked curiosity 

and helped the children understand how the police support our 
communities. A big thank you to the British Transport Police for 

making the afternoon so memorable!



VE Day 80th Anniversary: A Day of Reflection and Remembrance 

Last Thursday, our school came together to honor the 80th anniversary of VE Day, celebrating the end of 
World War II in Europe. Students and staff wore red, white, and blue to show their respect and to 

commemorate this pivotal moment in history. 

Throughout the day, a range of activities took place across the school, from history lessons focusing on 
the significance of VE Day, to art projects where students created their own tributes to those who served. 
The atmosphere was filled with a deep sense of gratitude and reflection as we remembered the courage 

and sacrifices of those who fought for our freedom. 

In addition to our commemorative activities, we are pleased to announce that we raised a couple of 
hundred pounds for the Royal British Legion, a charity that provides support to veterans and their 

families. This generous contribution will go towards helping those who have served in the armed forces 
and ensuring that their sacrifices are never forgotten. 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in the day’s events and supported the fundraising 
effort. It was a truly memorable occasion, and we are proud to have come together as a school 

community to honor those who made the ultimate sacrifice for our country. 



This month's discussion- 
'A dragon would make a 

great pet?' Do you agree or 
disagree? 

Sentence stems-  
I agree... 

I disagree because... 
Can I challenge that? 



Wear Green for Mental Health Awareness - Friday, 16th May 

In support of Mental Health Week, we invite all pupils and staff to join in 
raising awareness by wearing green on Friday, 16th May. Green represents 
growth, harmony, and mental well-being, and together, we can show our 

support for mental health. 

By donating just £1, you’ll be contributing to raising awareness and funding 
for mental health initiatives that support individuals in need. Your donation 

will help provide resources and opportunities to continue spreading the 
important message of mental health care. 

Let’s come together as a community to stand for mental health, break the 
stigma, and show that we care. Whether it’s a green t-shirt, scarf, or socks, 

wear something green and show your support! 

Remember: All donations will go towards initiatives and resources 
supporting mental health awareness. 

Thank you for your support, and let’s make this day a meaningful one! 





12th-15th May - SATs 
15th May - Lego Trip 

20th May - SEND Coffee Morning 
22nd May - Year 6 & Reception Height/Weight 

4th June - Woodlands Trip 
June - Batten Disease fundraising 

11th June - Hatton Adventure  
Trip 

16th June - Fathers Day Breakfast @815am (ticket only) 
20th June - KS1 & KS2 Sports Day  

26th June - Safari Trip 
27th June - Wear own clothes ( Bottle donation) 

3rd July - Wear own clothes ( Chocolate donation) 
3rd July - Summer Disco (ticket only) 

4th July - Teddy Bear Picnic  
8th July - Star City Trip 

9th July - Summer Fair 3.30-5pm 
16th July - Symphony Hall Choir ONLY 

18th July - Leavers assembly  





As much as we love telling you of all the AMAZING things that your children 
do whilst in school we want to hear from you! 

Any achievements, activities or celebrations that you would like to share with 
Slade and all our families, please do. We would love to hear and celebrate 

with you. 

Send any information/photos to enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk 
with the subject title ‘my magical moments’ 

We can’t wait to see and share.

We’re excited to celebrate Sapphire, 
our Gymnast of the Week for their 
incredible achievements outside of 
school gymnastics!She has been 

putting in the extra work at their club, 
competing in and showing real growth 

in their skills and passion for 
gymnastics.



Do you have any 
unused role play 
costumes that you 
can donate to our 

EYFS? 

Please drop in to 
the main office.



Medication in School
Does your child need to take  
medication whilst in school? 

1. Medication Forms: You need to fill out a form in 
the office for any medication your child needs 
during school hours. 

2. Inhalers: If your child has an inhaler, the school 
will send you a text to inform you of number of 
puffs administered. All inhalers should be signed in 
with a spacer. 

3. Calpol (or similar medications): If your child 
requires Calpol, the school will contact you for 
permission first. If you've provided a supply, they 
will use it; otherwise, they'll ask you to bring some 
in. 

4. Medical Conditions: Any existing or new medical 
conditions should be reported to the office. 

5. Antibiotics: These will be stored in the main office 
fridge and given to your child according to the 
form you've filled out. 

6. Eczema Cream & Inhalers: These will be kept in the 
classroom for easy access. 



The school gates open daily at 8.40am and lessons start promptly at 
8.55am. Please make sure your child is on time so that they do not miss any 

of their learning time.  

Nursery AM 8.30-11.30am.  
Nursery PM 12.15-3.15pm. 
KS1 8.45am - 3.20pm. 
KS2 8.45am - 3.25pm. 

Please can we remind you that you are unable to drop your child to the 
office before school time without prior arrangements being made and 

confirmed. This would only be considered in the case of an emergency. Also, 
a reminder that it is of high importance that your child is collected on time 
from the classrooms. Ensure that you call the office if you are running late, 
and time after 3.30pm your child will be sent to kids club at a late charge 

of £5 every 30 minutes. 

If your child is unwell and not be able to attend school, it is essential that 
parents call the office.  

0121 675 0618 from 8am or email enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk. 
Please make every effort to get in touch so that we can ensure the safety of 

your children.  

If you are unable to collect your child yourself and have made other 
arrangements please contact the office asap with a name and password to 

ensure that we are following our safeguarding rules. 
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We aim for all children to achieve 96% or 
above attendance. 

If your child is absent from school please 
report to the school office 0121 675 0618 

Please can you ensure that non-emergency dental 
and optician appointments are booked outside 

school hours. 

For any other medical appointments, we ask for 
evidence with via letter, appointment card or email. 
This is to support your child’s authorised absence. 

All lessons start promptly at 9.00am. Please can 
you ensure your child arrives by 8.55am through 
their allocated gate to avoid any learning time 

being missed.  

We want our children in school and learning. 
Please support us with this by avoiding any 

unauthorised leave during term time. This ensures 
your children do not miss out on any learning and 

avoids any potential fines you may receive for 
taking unauthorised leave.

Attendance


